
Emails to the Board of Education
January 6, 2024 - February 9, 2024

Name Date of Email Topic

Joe Piombino January 6 Sharing an article

Kim Engel January 14 PTA Council

Kimberly Andersen January 16 E-Learning days

Mary Ann VItone January 17 Public comments at CAC
meetings

Mary Ann Vitone January 17 District expenses

Amy Erkenswick January 17 E-Learning days

Anna Dakowicz January 23 E-Learning days

Angela Welker January 23 E-Learning days

Jessica Hockett January 23 E-Learning days

Bryan Campen January 23 Staff concern

Mary Ann Vitone January 30 Facilities Committee meeting
on January 30

Mary Ann Vitone January 30 Nicholas & Associates

Amy Erkenswick February 5 Monroe building concern

Meaghan Jorgensen February 5 Monroe building concern

Rachel Heneghan February 7 Transportation


